
Fellow Nomads:

During the doldrums of this hot Texas Summer, I hope
everyone has been enjoying a good vacation in a cold
climate or some fun times at the beach or in a pool. I
don’t know about you, but I’m already anxiously
waiting for Fall to arrive with some cooler
temperatures.

Our June meeting was a Cocktail Party and was
sponsored, so we served upgraded food and drinks in a
different format, as well as reduced the costs for
visitors. From the good participation (69) and
feedback, it is obvious that everyone who attended
had a great time. Perhaps we can look into doing this
again sometime next year.

Since we have no meeting in July, there is a sixty-day
gap, and it can be easy to forget about our August
meeting which is next Tuesday the 8th. Our speaker
will be William R. Childs, Patent Attorney with Childs
Law. He’ll be talking about the many aspects of
applying for and obtaining patents and this should be
of great interest to anyone designing oil field tools and
other products. We hope to see you there!
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More Upcoming Events

• Sep 12 – Susan Saurage-Altenloh, 

Saurage Research, Inc.

• Oct 6 – Golf Tournament

• Nov 14 – Induction

• Dec 12 – Business (Members Only)

Learn More at 

NOMADS-INTERNATIONAL.COM

October 6th is the Nomads Golf Tournament at Black Horse Golf
Club. We already have a number of sponsors and golfers; however,
we still have a way to go in order to fill the course. Please help
Nomads make this fundraiser, our only one of the year, a huge
success by signing up to be a golfer or a sponsor. Put together a
foursome with your friends, customers & vendors or consider
sponsoring a hole, or perhaps a bronze, silver, gold or platinum
sponsorship! If you can’t do either of those, please volunteer to
help out on the day of the tournament. Contact any NOMADS
officer and they can assist you.

Wishing everyone the best,

Ken Gibbs

If you plan to attend – please – help us get a headcount by pre-registering.

Register on the NOMADS Website (www.nomads-international.com) or phone me 

at (832) 563-7616.  Either one will be fine, and we thank you!


